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INVITATION 
 
 
Dear colleagues, 
 
It is with great pleasure that the University in Leuven will 
host the 10th European Congress of Dentomaxillofacial 
Radiology.  With its central location in Belgium and 
Europe, Leuven is a most attractive congress site.   
The Katholieke Universiteit Leuven can reflect on a 
glorious past and Leuven still owes much of its historical 
character to the numerous university buildings spread 
throughout the town.  Brussels and its airport are located 
just 20 km away.  Other historical Belgian cities can be 
easily reached and may provide an extra dimension to the event.  The Congress 
Organising Committee aims to offer you a most interesting scientific meeting, 
combined with a unique social programme.   
 
Today, we are most happy launching our official congress website 
www.10ecdmfr.be.  Please take a look to get a taste what is awaiting you! 
 
We are really looking forward to meeting all EADMFR members in Leuven, and 
we ensure you a rewarding and unforgettable experience in June 2006.  
 
A Warm Welcome to Leuven! 

 
Reinhilde Jacobs, Congress Chair 
On behalf of the Congress Organising Committee 
 

Please visit www.10ecdmfr.be 


